
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, MARCH 2, 2016 
 

The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from February 19, 2016 at 
10:00 a.m. today at the Washington Street Courthouse Annex, 310 West Washington 
Street, Athens, AL.  
 
Present:  Steve Turner, Jason Black, and Ben Harrison.  Absent:  Stanley Hill.  Mark 
Yarbrough, Chairman presided. 
 
Chairman Yarbrough introduced two Athens Bible School students, Olivia Carter and 
Anna Moyers, who are job shadowing at the County Commission today. 
 
Christopher Becker gave an update on the Limestone County Extension Office. 
 
The following citizens addressed the Commission concerning the unhealthy and unsafe 
conditions of a residential property located on Sledge Road that is related to the April 
2014 tornado.  County Attorney Mark Maclin discussed the junk and debris law, and will 
contact Donald Gee, the County’s environmental officer, to determine if a citation has 
been issued. 

 Fay Sledge 17400 Sledge Road 

 Tammy Smith 17358 Sledge Road 

 Sandra Williams 17250 Sledge Road 

 Wilda Davis 17295 Sledge Road 

 Kent Bridges 18847 Blackwell Road 
 
Items were discussed for the March 7, 2016 agenda. 
 
Adjourned at 11:02 a.m. 
 


